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News Release 
 
CANCELLED: CAP4K Town Hall Meeting in Limon Thursday, 
March 26 on Postsecondary and Workforce Readiness 
 
Due to the weather forecast, the Colorado Department of Education, 
Colorado Department of Higher Education and Lincoln County Economic 
Development Corporation have cancelled a town hall meeting originally set 
for 5―7 p.m. Thursday, March 26 at the Limon Community Building, 477 D 
Ave., Limon. 
 
The meeting ― one of 12 statewide planned to solicit a broad spectrum of 
community thinking ― will be rescheduled. 
 
The work was launched by Senate Bill 08-212, the “Preschool to 
Postsecondary Education Alignment Act” also known as the Colorado 
Achievement Plan for Kids (CAP4K).  
 
Similar community meetings are scheduled from 5―7 p.m. Wednesday, April 
15 in Alamosa; Thursday, April 16 in Pueblo; Wednesday, April 22, in 
Sterling; Tuesday, May 5 in Steamboat Springs; Thursday, May 14, in 
Glenwood Springs; and Tuesday, May 19, in Durango. Precise locations will 
be announced.  



 
For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898, or Megan McDermott, 303-
866-2334, in the CDE Office of Communications, or John Karakoulakis, 303-866-4742, at 
the Department of Higher Education. To sign up for the CDE e-mail news service, please 
visit http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html. 
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